
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        24 March 2025 
          

Notice of Motion No. 178 

 Wellington Road Traffic Measures 

 
I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Council Meeting on 24 March 
2025: 
 
 That Council resolve to write to the Department of Transport and Planning and VicRoads requesting: 
 

1) A speed limit reduction to 60km/h for heavy vehicles on Wellington Road between Napoleon and Stud 
Roads, Rowville (noting this will require a speed limit reduction for all vehicles); and 
 

2) Installation of warning lights on Wellington Road Rowville to signal to west -bound vehicles they need 
to prepare to stop at the traffic lights at the intersection of Wellington Road and Braeburn Pde. 

 
 
 

Cr Susan Pearce 
Taylor Ward 
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